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September 17, 2022, General Meeting Follow Up 
 
 
We met in person at the Allamanda Recreation Center in the Villages on Saturday, 
September 17 for the first General Meeting of our new program year. 
 
The theme for this year’s programs is “Learning of self; learning of others;  learning of 
your world.” In keeping with that theme, Saturday’s program, titled “You Can Be an 
Active Member,” involved over 60 members and guests, who divided into eight groups 
to brainstorm ideas to be considered by the various branch committees. These ideas will 
be used in the coming year to enhance our branch, inform our members, and reach out 
to our guests. 
 
Those attending also had the opportunity to receive information about our various 
branch learning and social groups, which meet during the month, and to sign up to serve 
on committees and/or join social groups. 
 
Our next monthly meeting, titled “Education in Our Backyard,” will be October 15. 
Included will be presentations by a Lake Sumter State College representative and by a 
League of Women Voters representative. 

 
 

 Learning about branch 
      programs and activities 
 
 
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
 

     Signing up for a Singles Group event  → 


